Meeting Notes 2/27/2018
Juniata College

Wellness Committee – Special Meeting 
February 27, 2018; 11:00 am

World Languages Seminar Room -2nd Floor
Committee Members Present:

Dave Hsiung
Bethany Sheffield
Cady Kyle  

Stephanie Turner
Andrea Smith
Penny Hooper Conway
Kerry Harper

Old Business:

Blood Pressure Screenings – Cady reported that there were 18 faculty and staff and 6 students who had a blood pressure screening in February.   The committee decided to finish the semester and then discuss whether to offer the screenings twice a month, once a month or not at all for the fall semester.


Upcoming Lunch and Learns – The committee discussed ideas for upcoming lunch and learns and decided on the following:



March – A lunch and learn on colorectal health



April – A lunch and learn on first aid



May – A lunch and learn (led by Justine and Joel) on taking a break from your electronics when you are on vacation.


Strategic Plan – Cady updated the committee on the special meeting to discuss the Wellness Strategic plan which was held February 23rd.  (See the minutes from that meeting)


Weight Watchers Update – Steph reported that a new session started February 1st.   17 people signed up for this most recent session.


Pilates Classes – Andrea reported that there has been a great turnout for Pilates (between 19 and 25 people each week).   Andrea also let the committee know that Eve said folks are asking for additional classes.


Cycling Classes – Andrea reported that there are usually only 2-3 people for the Tuesday/Thursday morning cycling classes.   None for lunchtime.   Shya is going to see how the next several weeks go to determine whether or not to continue the class.


Yoga Classes – Andrea reported a great turnout for the lunchtime Yoga classes with Jen Streb.  Generally around 17 people.    This past week, Jen mentioned that attendance was down a little, possibly because of a free yoga class now being offered on Wednesdays.


Massage Therapy – Cady reported that Massage Therapy is all set up and ready to go.  Massages will be able to be scheduled from 8 a.m. to 8 p.m. in Ellis.   


Wellness Budget – Cady reported that she completed the Wellness Budget and suggested that while she kept things pretty much the same, the committee may need to cut in some places to fund other things.

NEW BUSINESS:


Meeting Schedule – The meeting time for the committee has been conflicting for some members.  Andrea will send out a survey to the committee to try to see if we can find another day/time that would work better for the majority.   


New Members – Hillary Grove (a student), Dave Hsiung, and Erin Pascal have all agreed to join the Wellness Committee.


Marrow Donor Registry/Football Team – Andrea reported that Belinda asked if the Wellness Committee would be willing to donate prizes for this initiative.  The committee agreed to donate 20 water bottles, a cooler, a wagon, a chair, and a fitbit.


Next Meeting – Items to be discussed at the next Wellness Committee meeting include CAMPus FIT AMPED and the Wellness Grant Policy.
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